
 
County of Albemarle 

Department of Community Development   
Memorandum 

 

To: Summer Frederick       

From: Bill Fritz 

Division: Zoning and Current Development 

Date: June 22, 2010 

Subject: SDP 2009 – 67 Crozet Library 

 

On December 15, 2009 I wrote a memo denying a waiver request for the sidewalks associated with the 

Library.  The memo noted that an ordinance change was pending and that with approval of the ordinance 

amendments that the waiver request may be approved.  The ordinance has been amended.  Therefore the 

waiver to the sidewalk dimensions is approved for the reasons cited in my December 15, 2009 memo.   

 

 

 

 
   


